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@Andrew Beattie - Please

tr'rom: Rod Wakefield <rod.wakefreld@gvt.com.au>
To: "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov,au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 8/22/2012 4:53 PM
Subject: Please

This is an excellent idoa.
But why not also include an exit ramp off theM@northbound, heading out of the city, onto lane
Cove Road (north east bound). This direction encounters far worse delays than does the planned new
ramp.
Please, do both. I will pay the toll!

Best Regards,

Rod Wakefield

Rod Wakefield
Chief Executive Officer

tF
Gro6Ar.V E TTCHNOTOGY

M +61 431 131 000 D +61 2 9855 0003
E rod.wakefield(Ogvt.com.au W www.qvt.com.au F +61 2 9440 9300
Suite 1B, 4 - 10 Bridge Street, Pymble, NSW 2073, Australia,

file://C:Ðocuments and Settings\abeattie[ocal Settings\Temp\XPGrpWise\5035F06ASYDNDOM2BRI... 2310812012


	2391_001.pdf

